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Good Morning Rosewood, 

Today we are going to be reading the story ‘The Squirrels who squabbled’. This 

story is all about two greedy squirrels called Cyril and Bruce who both have their 

sights on a very special prize: THE VERY LAST NUT OF THE SEASON! As the 

nut bounces crazily through the forest, the squirrel’s race after it, between the 

trees, over boulders, down the river and - ARGH! - right to the edge of a 

waterfall! 

 Oh dear, I wonder what happens next. What do you think Cyril and Bruce 

could/should do? They both want the nut but there is only one! How would you 

help them? 

The activities we have planned for today are listed below… 

• Roll, count and colour: Roll a die to reveal a number, count the 

number and match it to the acorns on the activity sheet before 

colouring the acorn in. 

• Squirrel art: Collect materials from outside – leaves, twigs or flowers 

to design and create your own squirrel.  

• Squirrel sequencing: Use your fine motor skills to cut out pictures to 

complete the premade sequences. Make sure to look closely at the 

pictures.  

Have a brilliant weekend! 
 

Love from  

Miss McDade 

 

 

 

 

 

 


